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Faith & Fitness at
Cirvcleville Park

Wednesday mornings at 8:00 am

Come join us for some Faith and Fitness!

We will be meeting at Circleville Park (not far from the
church) on the Valley Vista side of the park. Wednesday
mornings at 8am for some fellowship.

We will read the gospel lesson for the upcoming week
together and then walk, run, or bike if you so desire at
the park. Walk by yourself or with others to think about
the text and talk it over. Or chew on it individually as
you walk.

If you are not able to walk, you are still welcome to
come and be with us. There are picnic tables and plenty
of areas for seating.

As restrictions are lifted for the pandemic, many of us
crave some time together with others and this is the
perfect opportunity for some safe time together.

Water will be provided. Bring some comfy shoes and
join us.

TRINITY WHEELMEN

MEET ON TUESDAYS AT 5:00 PM

Contact Karl Raynar if you would like to be put
on the email list of ride locations.

TRINITY EVENTS
SUNDAY, JUNE 27

8:15 am Indoor Worship w/Communion
9:30 am Outdoor Worship w/Communion
YouTube Worship Service Recorded
TUESDAY, JUNE 29

5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen
5:45 pm Outdoor Zumba
WEDNESDAY , JUNE 30
8:00 am Faith & Fitness at
Circleville Park

THURSDAY, JuLy 1
5:45 pm Outdoor Zumba
SATURDAY, JULY 3
10:00 am Outdoor Zumba
5:00 pm Outdoor Worship w/Communion

(in Fellowship Hall if raining)
SUNDAY, JuLY 4

8:15 am Indoor Worship w/Communion
9:30 am Outdoor Worship w/Communion
YouTube Worship Service Recorded

PRAYER LIST

TLC DISCIPLES

Jerry Wion, Carol Bernlohr, Dee Kiel,
Linda Leslie, Jim Knapp, Cleo Campbell,
Tara Baney

TLC FRIENDS
Mike, Jayne, Alan, Steve, Jeff, Rita Shetler,
Ed Campbell & family

READINGS

Lamentations 3:22-33
Psalm 30
2 Corinthians 8:7-15
Mark 5:21-43

Email address: Karl_Raynar@hotmail.com




Upcoming Synod Events

Friday July 16, 6pm-8pm Farewell for Pastor Becca Ehrlich

Pastor Becca has received a call to serve as the Associate Dean for Community Life at General
Theological Seminary (Episcopal) in New York City. She will be starting at General in August.
We are holding a drop in to say farewell on Friday July 16" from 6 — 8pm. We will have some
light refreshments and will be indoors due to the heat. Some of those who are attending have
continuing health issues. We ask that if you are unvaccinated to please wear a mask, or if you
are bringing children under 12 that they would mask as well. Vaccinated persons do not need
to mask for this event.

Saturday August 28, 2pm - Farewell Liturgy for Bishop Rhyne

We will have a service of Farewell and Godspeed at Evangelical Lutheran in Duncansville
starting at 2 on Aug. 28" Clergy are invited to vest and process. August 28 is the Commemo-
ration of St. Augustine of Hippo so the color of the day is white. The people of Duncansville
have graciously offered to host a reception after the service.

Sunday September 19, 3pm — Installation of Allegheny Synod Bishop Paula Schmitt
Presiding Bishop Elizabeth Eaton will join us to install our new Bishop on Sunday Sept. 19",
The service is being held at First Lutheran Church in Altoona. The color for the day is red. We
will be livestreaming the service and there will be a reception following hosted by our part-
ners at Allegheny Lutheran Social Ministries.
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June 22, 2021

Dear Rostered and Congregational Leaders of the Allegheny Synod:

Bishop Michael Rhyne has faithfully served our synod for the past six years, plus a difficult
extended seventh year. As a gesture of our gratitude, the Transition Team would like to put
together a parting monetary gift of appreciation from the people of this synod. This gift will
be presented to him in late August.

Please share this information with the membership of your congregations, but please re-
member this gift is a surprise. We hope you and the congregations of our synod will help
make this gift possible.

All checks should be made payable to “Bishop Gift Fund” Please do not send cash.
Mail gifts by August 15 to: Holy Trinity Evangelical Lutheran Church

P O Box 194

Lanse, PA 16849

Thank you,

Tte AHlegtieny Synod “Transcition Team



